
 

JOBS DAY 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

  To celebrate the end of our Geography topic on 

“Brilliant Bedlington” we are holding a “Jobs Day” on 

Thursday 20th February.  

 

On “Jobs Day” the children are invited to come to school 

dressed-up as someone who might work in Bedlington. 

 

Ideas could include: police officers, doctors, nurses, 

mechanics, vicars, chefs, waitresses, librarians, teachers, 

secretaries, professional sports people, farmers etc 

 

Please discourage dragons, cowboys, princesses, fairies etc 

as we will use the costumes to discuss local jobs!  

 

The children will need to know what they are and what 

they do in their job to annotate a photo of themselves so 

please have a chat about this before the day. 

 

If you would like to come in at some point in the week to 

talk to the children about your job it would really bring 

the topic to life! If you are willing to do this, please send 

me a dojo message or catch me on the door to arrange a 

time. 

Thank you for your support 

 

Mrs Hedley 
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